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Welcome Back 

We would like to welcome 

everyone back to school, and 

extend a special welcome to all of 

our new students and their families. 

We are looking forward to another 

exciting year of learning at Johnson 

Elementary.   

We are thrilled to welcome 

families into the building for special 

events this year. We are doing all 

we can the ensure the safety of our 

students; therefore, we are asking 

all families to say their goodbyes 

before the student enters the 

building. We have staff stationed 

throughout the building to make 

sure the student makes it to class. 

 

 

 

 

September 8th 

5:30PM – 6:30PM 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

8/5 First Day K – 2nd  

8/8 First Day 3rd – 5th  

8/12 PBIS Kickoff 

8/16  Fire Drill 

8/26 Kona Ice 

8/26 Back to School Dance 

8/31 Student of the Month Luncheon 

 
7:30am – 8:15am 

Dates are listed below. 

8/5  Kindergarten 

8/8   1st Grade 

8/9  2nd Grade 

8/10  3rd Grade 

8/11  4th Grade 

8/12  5th Grade 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Look for our logo 
as the profile picture. 
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Johnson Jaguars R.O.A.R. 
Ask your student about PBIS!  

When students follow the R.O.A.R. the instructional  educational plan can 
be implemented at its best. Teachers are able to teach in an environment 
conducive to teaching and students are able to learn in an environment 
that is comfortable and safe. Students can also earn rewards! Our Jaguars 
earn Dojo points when they follow R.O.A.R.  

 

 
Get connected on Dojo. 
Ask your student’s teacher 
or call the office and ask to 
speak to Mrs. Gallatin if 
you need assistance.  

Students can earn up to 
10 points per day! 

Jaguar Swag 
Orders Due September 15th  

Look for an order form to come home by the end of 
the week. 


